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From: Karen Eborall <keborall@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2017 10:28 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: 16-0253-GA-BTX 

Dear Members of the Ohio Power Sitting Board, 

I am writing to you to request that you do not approve Case #16-0253-GA-BTX filed by Duke Energy. 

Should this line be installed, I would live 59 feet from the pipeline. Not only me, but my family and children 
would as well. I do not believe that Duke's ultimate goals for this pipeline have been disclosed. Numerous 
entities and agencies are all saying this pipeline, going through such residential areas, just isn't necessary. 

I agree. I'm concerned not only about the health and welfare of my family in the short term, but also in the long 
term. What will tliis pipeline do to my property values? Will Duke be made to compensate me for any decline in 
value? We're already seeing houses for sale along the proposed route sitting for sale for a much longer time 
frame than normal in our area. This is huge concern to me. 

I don't believe that this is a needed pipeline - it's solely being put in at the greed of the Duke energy. 

I respectfully ask if you would wish to live within 59 feet of this type of pipeline? If you wouldn't, then please 
don't approve it for me and my family to have to live this close. If if s not good enough for your family, it's not 
good enough for ANY family. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Karen Eborall 
4582 Elsmere Ave. 
Blue Ash, OH 45242 
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